
 

 

 

Maintenance 
Drainage – Springtime means increased rain and snow runoff on school grounds which can lead to water 

issues in basements.  How do you keep groundwater and contaminants out of basements?  While there 

are many things that contribute to this issue, one issue can be landscape drainage.  Please check your site 

drainage areas to remove obstructions during springtime maintenance.   

Emergency Preparedness 
Plans – School emergency operations need to be reviewed and updated annually.  Now is the time to 

begin the process so your plan will be ready before the new school year begins.  Contact your local 

County Emergency Management Agency for assistance.   
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Contacts: 

 

 

 
 
Scott Brown                

207-624-6883 

Scott.Brown@maine.gov 

 

Ann Pinnette               

207-624-6885  

Ann.Pinnette@maine.gov 

 

Pat Hinckley 

207-624-6886 

Pat.Hinckley@maine.gov 

 

Valerie Chiang 

207-624-6693  

Valerie.Chiang@maine.gov 

 

Jim Harford 

207-624-6631 

Jim.H.Harford@maine.gov 

Facilities 
The annual School Facilities Conference will be June 27 and 28, 2018 at Waterville High 

School.   School facilities and custodial staff attend free and pre-registration is required.   

Details about the conference can be found at this website:  

http://www.epmamaine.com/index.html. 
    

Major Capital School Construction 
The scoring process for the Major Capital Improvement Program is close to completion for the 

75 schools visited during the Fall of 2017.  A Proposed Priority List will be presented to the 

State Board of Education at its June 13, 2018 meeting.  The acceptance of that list will initiate a 

30 day appeal period.  Once the State Board has taken action after the scheduled meeting date, 

the Major Capital Improvement Program priority list will be posted on the Department’s 

website at: http://www.maine.gov/doe/facilities/construction/index.html. 
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